
From: Denis Riordan <Denis.Riordan@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 2:41 PM 
To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Confidential - RE: Reporting 
 

Richard, 
This is my follow up reporting of my Plumbing Inspectors conference in Naples Fl. on November 
1st to the 4th, this was a education conference with Plumbing Inspectors from around the 
country at LaPlaya golf resort given by the United Association. 
 I was invited to attend this conference by Plumbers local 130 as the Chief Plumbing Inspector 
of the city of Chicago CDWM, Plumbers local 130 made all  of the registration for me. I paid for 
my Room and air fare, and food that was not provided by the conference. I was given a Diem 
check that only covered half the cost of the conference. I did not receive any gifts or special 
privileges. 
Let me know if any additional information is needed. 
Thank you 
 
Denis E. Riordan 
Chief Plumbing Inspector  
City of Chicago Department of Water Management 
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